Borough of Doylestown Draft
Environmental Advisory Council

Minutes of the meeting held Tuesday, March 20, 2018

Attendance: Joe Wallace, George Mullikin, Karyn Hyland, Larry Browne, Adam Howell

1) Call to Order: Joe Wallace called the meeting to order at 7:30 pm

2) Approval of Minutes: George M. made a motion to approve the February minutes as drafted. The
minutes were approved by unanimous vote.

3) New Business: N/A

4) Old Business:
Trash Haulers:
- Joe W to share google doc with Larry and Adam for brainstorming on questions to ask trash
haulers.

Green Initiatives:

- Council suggests clearly defining what the ‘Green Certification’ program will look like (that can
be later offered to Doylestown Borough businesses). EAC should define what this program will
look like before approaching local Doylestown restaurants.

- Council suggests promoting businesses that are already taking on green initiatives, in a Borough
newsletter advertisement such as “Spotlight On Sustainability”

- Council suggests partnering with Discover Doylestown to highlight / promote these
environmentally conscious businesses.

Basin Visit:
- Tentative walkthrough at Public Works basin, April 17" @ 7:30a. The purpose of this visit is to
identify invasive plants and provide Public Works with knowledge on what plants to pull and
what plants to keep onsite.

Bird Town Summit:
- George M. and Steve R. attended the Bird Town summit. Both will compare notes and bring
ideas to the EAC.

5) Adjournment: The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 pm by common consent.

6) Next Meeting: The next EAC meeting is scheduled for Tuesday April 17" at 7:30pm in the
Doylestown Borough Hall.




